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Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 
 

Standley’s 9th Annual 5 on 5 Basketball tournament sign-ups are due by this Friday!  We 

will start on Monday.  Get together your team of 5 (or 6 if you want to have a substitute) 

and get ready for some action on the courts!  Six teams have signed up so far, there’s 

plenty of room for more teams!  See Mr. Hartman if you have any questions. 

 

There will be a meeting for No Place for Hate in Room 514 second lunch on Thursday. 

See you then! 

 

Hey Standley Seahawks!! Your Yearbook Committee has been working diligently on this 

year's yearbook cover! Our theme is "Remember to Fill Your Cup...Because You Can't 

Pour From an Empty Cup!" Please vote for your favorite 2023/2024 Yearbook Cover. 

Choose 1 cover! Your vote matters!! Today is the LAST DAY TO VOTE!  Go to Google 

Classroom and add this code: 

o5wbk5m 

 

LAST DAY TO VOTE! WE HAVE OVER 400 VOTES SO FAR!! YOUR VOTE 

MATTERS 

 

Don't forget to purchase your 2023 2024 Yearbook this year!! Buy your yearbook online 

jostensyearbooks.com, scan the yearbook code on the signs found throughout the school, 

get a yearbook order form in the office or in Mrs. Botts' Room 513! Order before the 

prices go up in January!! Buy your yearbook before we have our first Otter Pop Party at 

lunch!! Details to come!  

 

Have a Winning Wednesday! 


